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➢ Updated grades for the 1st semester are available in ProgressBook. Students and 

parents are encouraged to login to review grades. A link to the login page and 
instructions can be found in the upper right hand corner of the school website. The 
semester ends on Friday, January 15, 2021. 
 

➢ Students are encouraged to celebrate the season by participating in the “12 Days of 
Holiday Cheer” dress-up days from now until our winter break! The list of days can be 
found in the “Holiday Cheer Starts Here” article in the District News section of the 
website. 
 

➢ I am so proud of our JH and HS bands and choirs for all their hard work in preparing for 
this past week’s concerts! Our hybrid schedule has made it difficult to hold full 
rehearsals, but our students and directors are still giving great effort to provide as 
positive of an experience as possible! 
 

➢ We will NOT have semester exams this year! Students are expected to complete 
classroom tests and projects throughout the school year as usual, but NO exams or 
special exam schedule for this year. 
 

➢ Our upcoming Winter Break is just that…..A BREAK! Students will not have any 
assignments to complete from 3:05 PM on Tuesday, December 22, 2020, until after we 
return to school on Monday, January 4, 2021! 
 

➢ THANK YOU to all students, parents, and staff members for the SUPERB effort so far 
this school year! While we wish we were able to be in-person with everyone every day, 
your flexibility and cooperation with our hybrid schedule is appreciated! 
 

➢ I wish all of you a SAFE & HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON!! Please take time over break to 
relax and enjoy precious time with family! 


